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Please acknowledge receipt of this email, and attached detailed comments, voicing my complete objection 

to any form of mining activities in our, and surrounding, areas. 

You should be aware that the vast majority of land owners and residents have major objections to all 

mining plans for the area. You must not disregard the opinions of the local people, many of whom have 

been custodians of this AONB for countless generations and have vast knowledge of the land. Their 

insights into the well being of our local environment should be included in your research from experts. 

I look forward to your comments in the very near future. 

Regards, 

Briege 

Derry City and Strabane District Council 
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